
 

 

 

 
 
 
25th March 2022 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Live & Inspired! 
Interactive Music Concert for Year 5 & 6, Thursday 7th April 
 
I am delighted to let you know about an upcoming music concert called Live & Inspired! On 7th April we will 
be visited by a group of young musicians for an interactive experience, led by Bournemouth Symphony 
Orchestra violist Alison Kaye. 
 
Alison is proud to present music students from world leading music institutions the Royal College of Music 
and Oxford University to provide a fun and truly inspirational concert. Featuring a diverse range of styles and 
genres on their violins and violas, this performance will give pupils and idea of what it is like to study music 
to the top level and make it a profession in the real world. Filled with tunes the students will know and love, 
there will be plenty of interaction with the musicians and will surely inspire pupils to pick up an instrument! 
 
This performance is part of our partnership with SoundStorm who are the main music education 
organisation within the area. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr N Bluck 
Music Teacher 
 
 
 


